
Thanks for Special Edition
I  received  my  Special  Edition  (CR  May  24)  highlighting  the  installation  of
Archbishop  William E.  Lori  as  Archbishop  of  Baltimore.  What  a  class  act  this
publication is.  The articles  and history are well  written and much appreciated.
Thanks to your staff for a job well done. This publication is certainly one I will keep.

 

Jackie Scruggs

Annapolis

https://www.archbalt.org/thanks-for-special-edition/

